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Today Assembly Speaker Villaraigosa (D-LA) held a press conference to announce his transition plan for the Office of Speaker of the Assembly.  According to reports, the Speaker indicated his support for Assembly Member Bob Hertzberg to become the next Speaker of the Assembly.  The election for Assembly Speaker is scheduled for January 24.  The Speaker shared that he will step down from his current position on April 26.  

If you have any questions, please call Claudette A. Moody, 213-922-2237.
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